Notice of Withdrawal of Petition for Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF PETITION FOR DECLARATORY STATEMENT

The Board of Chiropractic Medicine hereby gives notice that the petition filed by Paul Watson Lambert, Esquire, on behalf of Florida Chiropractic Association, Inc. on September 26, 2013, seeking the Board’s interpretation of Chapter 460, Florida Statutes has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement published in Vol. 39, No. 192, of the October 2, 2013, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The person to be contacted regarding this petition is Wm. Freeman Miller, Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257.
